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Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 5:50:32 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,
 It is with great concern that I have heard of the move by the current Queensland labor
representatives to remove the proof of identity requirement before casting a vote.  This requirement
for voters to provide proof of identity before casting there vote is a responsible means for ensuring
the integrity of the electoral system and minimising the possibility of voter fraud. Please retain this
necessary protection for the community and for the strength of and confidence in the electoral
system.
Kind regards
Patricia Heazlewood

Morayfield, Qld. 4506
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